
Information COVID -19 (20)
To the professors and students of IST.

The Decree nº 9/2020 that regulates the application of the state of emergency decreed by the President 
of the Republic establishes that “on November 30th and December 7th (...) the teaching and non-teaching 
activities with the presence of students in public schools are suspended”.  Thus, on these two days, 
activities involving the use of rooms at the IST campuses are suspended. The tests and examinations that 
are scheduled for these days must be rescheduled and the reservation of new rooms with the GOP must be 
made.   

Stay protected, stay healthy!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

More information 
Updates to the Técnico community about the Coronavirus.
This website is constantly updated

https://tecnico.ulisboa.en/coronavirus

Contacts 
For more informations about Coronavirus/COVID-19 at Técnico, 
contact us by email.

COVID19_IST_informacoes@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 


